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81.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to item 81 on the agenda, which 
proposes employing a retired county employee on a temporary basis at a rate 
of $110.05 per hour.

While I understand the need to fill temporary positions, I believe that the 
proposed hourly rate is excessive and unsustainable for Los Angeles County 
taxpayers. Many residents are struggling to make ends meet, and I am 
concerned that allocating such a significant amount of public funds to a single 
individual sends the wrong message about our priorities.

Furthermore, approving this item could be perceived as a disregard for the 
democratic principles of fiscal responsibility and fairness. It is crucial that we 
allocate public funds in a manner that benefits all residents, not just a select 
few.

I urge you to reconsider item 81 and explore more cost-effective solutions to 
address the temporary staffing needs. This could include utilizing existing 
employees, engaging with temporary staffing agencies, or offering 
competitive salaries that are aligned with the fiscal realities of our county.

Thank you for considering my concerns.

Sincerely,
Monisha Parker
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